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From: Gibson, Kathy
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2011 5:52 PM
To: Scott, Michael; Chang, Richard; Santiago, Patricia; Tinkler, Charles
Subject: Discussion of Options for SOARCA/Level III PRA

Mike and I met with Chris Lui and Doug Coe this morning to discuss conceptually the options for
SOARCA and PRA Level III work for the future and timing of a paper to the Commission in light of the
extension request for providing the SOARCA report.

I will attempt to summarize our discussion so we can continue to have internal DSA discussions on
this matter and support completion of this task.
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DRA has taken the action to draft an outline consistent with these discussions that we would discuss
with Brian and Jennifer toward the end of next week.

Mike, please add information or clarify if you heard something different from the above.

Others, please comment on this approach. Our goal is to have an approach outlined in the paper that
both divisions are satisfied with. I felt that DRA was receptive to our views and concerns and Mike
and I did our best to understand their views and concerns.

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

Kathy..Gibsoni@nrc..go,
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